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Thank you for your email of 11 October, on behalf of your constituent, Mr Philip Kelly
regarding the suggestion that a statue of Her late Majesty Queen Elizabeth II be erected
on the Fourth Plinth in Trafalgar Square. I am replying as the Minister responsible for this
policy area.

The Government is grateful for the many suggestions received to commemorate the life
and legacy of Her late Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. We will carefully consider these
suggestions as part of the thinking about how we remember her extraordinary legacy, and
I am particularly grateful to your constituent for sharing his thoughts.

Thank you again for taking the time to write about this important matter.

Kind regards,

Brendan Clarke-Smith MP
Parliamentary Secretary


